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Perseverance, determination and a superb attitude towards their learning (both in and outside school) con-
tinue to be values displayed by our pupils. This has been particularly evident during a week which has con-
tained some very wet and windy weather conditions! 
 
This week, Year 6 pupils and accompanying members of staff – Mr Mitchell, Mrs Burnard, Miss List and 
Miss Lyons – have had an amazing residential trip to the Eden Project in Cornwall and will return having 
made many enjoyable and happy memories.  A huge thank you to everyone who has been involved in mak-
ing this such a successful trip.  
 
In school, with support and guidance from Mrs Hood, the remaining Year 6 pupils have produced some 
stunning pieces of artwork.  These metal structures (which would not look out of place in a gift shop) are 
currently being displayed at St. Mary’s Church, Warwick.  
 
We continue to be extremely proud of the amazing 
work being produced by the children throughout the 
school, as well as the kind, thoughtful and consid-
erate behaviour they display towards our school 
community. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

What’s Going On …… 
 
Monday 17th June - 
Saplings Pre School Sports Day plus ‘Stay & Play’  
 
Tuesday 18th June— 
Year 3 Swimming  
 
Wednesday 19th June - 
6.00pm New Reception Intake Meeting  
 
Friday 21st June - 
Teacher Training Day (school closed)  

Year One 
 
Thank you for your support in helping the children 
dress up, not once, but twice last week! 
 
Year 1 had a wonderful day for the Castle  
Workshop making gargoyles, bread, scent bags and 
learning how to defend a 
castle. Thank you to the 
adults who helped in the 
classroom to make the day 
memorable for the children. 

Governor Focus 
It is essential for governors to have an understanding of the academic performance of pupils throughout 

their time at school and during each school year. To help us do this we have sight of a number of reports 

that summarise attainment and progress. These are presented for each subject area for the whole 

school and for each year group. Information is also presented on variables that may impact on performance 

such as by gender, season of birth (e.g summer born), special educational needs, entitlement to pupil     

premium etc. Governors consider reports and are able to see what impact teaching strategies are having & 

also ensure the Learning Improvement Plan is focusing on areas where performance could be improved. 

Sue Robinson, Chair of Governors  

Attendance News  
  
Highest class attendance for last week—Class 4SM
(Mrs Skirvin/Mr Mitchell) with 99.3%! 
 
Whole school attendance to date - 96.4% (school 
target 96.5%) 
 
Pupils with 100% to date = 30 pupils = 7.9%  

What I love about Woodloes …… 
 

The best thing about Year 6 
is having responsibilities and 
being trusted to be a good 

role model. 
Lily, Year 6  



Pupil Voice 
(This week School Council & OSCAR)! 

 
School School — 
The Recycle with Michael scheme raised £110, with school receiving £47 of this. We plan to spend this money 
on art resources to support Arts Week with a focus on recycling. Thank you to everyone who supported this!  
 

OSCAR 
Year 6 children, who attend OSCAR, have been given a 'Young Enterprise' challenge and, as a result, will be 

selling Mr Freeze icepops (20p) every Friday break time - from Friday 28th June, until the end of term. With 

any profits they will be purchasing a gift/resource for future attendees of OSCAR to enjoy from September  

onwards. Your child is therefore invited to bring 20p in on a Friday if you wish to purchase an ice pop. They will 

be sold near to the external OSCAR door!  

Thank you for your support, from Madeleine, Mahnoor, Fleur, Ella, Freya, Samuel, Alistair, Lucas and Emil.  
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Focus on Excellence 
 
The latest topic in Year 4 is Brilliant Bodies. We are becoming teeth experts and have 

learnt all about the different layers that make up teeth. Did you know that the enamel that 

covers your teeth is the hardest part of the human body? We have also been practising an 

important life skill by looking after our teeth. We used disclosing tablets to show where 

there was plaque on our teeth and then we brushed our teeth carefully so that they were 

sparkling and clean. Look at our wonderful smiles! 

Other News ….. 
 
Wear it Wild 
Huge thank you and well done Woodloes— we raised £270 pounds for the World Wildlife Fund. Excellent   
outfits and  beautiful clothes at such short notice too!   Ms Valentine (Year One Teacher)  

 
Uniform  
As you may be aware, Rascals (school outfitters and suppliers of Woodloes school uniform) creased trading 
earlier this year, due to the owner retiring. You will be pleased to hear that the local ‘Select & Save’  
supermarket (on the Woodloes) are now supplying Woodloes uniform and you can therefore pop along for all 
your needs or, alternatively, use the online company—yourschooluniform.com.  (Please note both suppliers 
are independent of our school and any queries should therefore be directed to them).  
 

Woodloes Eco Warriors are preparing for Arts Week! 

Thank you for all the bottle tops already received — do keep them coming in!   
‘Green’ tips to share — Ecosia is a search engine that  plants a tree for every 45 searches made. Please think 
about changing from Google and saving the planet while you surf! 
 
As we are collecting pens to recycle through Terracycle, Warwick Tourist Information is the collection point to 
recycle crisp packets. So why not keep a box in your kitchen, so you can drop them off when you are in town. 
 

Warwick Toy Library  
Warwick Toy Library is a fantastic community child learning and development resource. You can take a look at 
their website for full membership terms and further information at www.warwicktoylibrary.org 
There is an exciting range of toys to entertain, educate and engage your young children with. The scheme  
operates online with collection from Warwick Nursery School on Fridays between 1.00pm and 2.30pm.  
Membership is open to all families and childcare providers. The scheme is for ages 0-5.    
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